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I-285 Lane Reductions
• I-285 eastbound and westbound 

from Roswell Road to Ashford 
Dunwoody Road

• The inside lanes will close to the 
traffic and will be pushed to the 
outside

• Crews will work the I-285 bridges 
over Glenridge Drive, SR 400, and 
Peachtree Dunwoody Road

• Phase 1 implementation expected 
August/September 2021

• Parts of the lane shift will open 
gradually before the full 
implementation

• Implementation schedule subject 
to change

• Motorists will need to make some 
exit choices sooner
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I-285 Lane Reductions – Stay Informed

Real-time Web/App/Text 
Alerts from Georgia 511

Wayfinding and 
Navigation Support

Dynamic Message Signs 
and Pavement Markers

Plan your trip, 
leave early 
and expect 

delays

Follow the signage, 
observe speed 
limits and pay 

attention

Use your preferred 
wayfinding app and 
take alternate routes 

where necessary

https://we.tl/t-HhisURew9Vhttps://we.tl/t-HhisURew9V
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Connect with Transform 285/400

Email: transform285400@dot.ga.gov

Hotline: 404-609-4609

Website: https://transform285400-gdot.hub.arcgis.com/

Social Media: #Transform285400

mailto:transform285400@dot.ga.gov
https://transform285400-gdot.hub.arcgis.com/

